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Members, Board of Trustees: 
 

DELETION OF DEGREE:  COLLEGE OF EDUCATION 
 
Recommendation:  that the Board of Trustees approve the deletion of the Bachelor of Arts in 
Education:  Secondary Education – Mathematics Education, in the Department of Science, 
Technology, Engineering, and Mathematics (STEM) Education, within the College of Education, 
effective July 1, 2017.     
 
Background:  At its May 2012 meeting, the Board approved the establishment of a Bachelor of 
Science in Education with a major in STEM Education and an approved content area (e.g. 
Mathematics, Physics) degree.  Students receive this degree with secondary teaching certification 
(grades 8-12) in one or more state-certifiable STEM subjects.   This degree was established as an 
alternative to the Bachelor of Arts in Education:  Secondary Education—Mathematics Education, 
which does not lead to certification.   
 
As there are currently no students in the major, the deletion of the degree will not affect any faculty, 
staff, or students. 
 
This proposal has the approval of the Department of STEM Education, the College of Education 
Courses and Curricula Committee, and the University Senate.  The Provost of the University 
supports this recommendation. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Action taken:  Approved  Disapproved  Other ______________________ 


